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SYRACUSE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF LAW
OFFICE OF CLINICAL LEG AL EEDECATION

April 10, 2007

Adam Leitman Bailey

Adam Leitman Bailey, P.C.

26 Broadway, 21°' Floor

New York, New York 10004

Dear Adam,

Thank you so very, very much for your incredibly generous contribution to
the Community Development Law Clinic! T really appreciate the longstanding
support you've given the clinic (from the time you were a student attorney!). I'm
excited about the impact we're having on community revitalization and community
economic development in Syracuse and it's good to be sharing this excitement with
you.

It's great to be back in touch with you, Adam. As you've requested, I will
definitely keep you apprised of our progress and let you know how the funds will be
used. I hope to see you in the fall!

Sincerely,

Professor Deborah Kenn, Director
Community Development Law Clinic
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